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REMINDER: No First Night® Portsmouth celebrations this year due to COVID-19. 

NEW! PORTSMOUTH VACCINE FAQs from the Mayor’s Blue Ribbon Committee on Health and 
City Health Department, click here. https://www.cityofportsmouth.com/city-manager/vaccination-faqs 

Dear Portsmouth, 
 
As we close the door on a year few of us wish to remember -- but one that will be impossible to forget 
-- we look to a year of new beginnings, together. 
 
Two new COVID-19 vaccines are in distribution, and a third and fourth may receive FDA approval 
for emergency use in the coming weeks.  For more on the vaccines and the phases for distribution in 
New Hampshire, click here for answers to Frequently Asked Questions, prepared with the guidance 
of the City Health Department. 
 
And while we cannot gather tonight for the First Night® Portsmouth celebration for which we are 
famous, we do enter 2021 ready to face what comes. 
 
PLEASE ENJOY THE HOLIDAY SAFELY SO 2021 CAN SHINE BRIGHTLY! 
 
I wish you a New Year filled with joy and hope. 
 
Karen Conard, City Manager 


